
Volunteers  to  protect  Tahoe
watershed signs
Volunteers  are  protecting  the  “Entering  the  Lake  Tahoe
Watershed — Help Protect It!” signs that were installed in
August 2014.

The signs are near Daggett Summit on Kingsbury Grade, Spooner
Summit on Highway 50 and on the Mount Rose Highway.

 

Tahoe Douglas Rotary Club will maintain the signs on Daggett
and Spooner summits. The Mount Rose is being cared for by Mark
and Lisa Bruce, and Chris and Joy Benna of Reno.

 

“The signs are meant to help remind the millions of people who
visit Lake Tahoe each year that they are entering a special
place and have a duty to help protect its famously clear
waters  and  environment,”  a  Tahoe  Regional  Planning  Agency
spokesperson said at the time of their installation. Each sign
cost $35,000.
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